
Words of Welcome from the Chairman of Organizing Committee

It is with the greatest pleasure that we welcome you to the 
Seventh International Conference on Information Networks, ш Я Ш Ш Ш к
Systems and Technologies (ICINASTe'Ol) to be held in M insk - 
the capital of Belarus. You have a wonderful chance to meet with 
your colleagues and discuss new scientific results.

The specialists from 15 different countries - the representatives 
of about 60 universities and big scientific centres - take part in our
Conference. We hope that the Conference has become a one more ^
step for development o f scientific co-operation between these
countries. The Conference Organizers did their best to create the
right conditions for the fruitful information exchange between the
participants.

The main goal of this Conference to our mind is the 
development of co-operation in different educational and scientifical spheres. We preserve these 
traditions at ICINASTe'Ol - the fourth Conference on the some problems in new conditions of 
information and civilization.

The main results of the Conference are presented in the Proceedings o f the Conference. I 
would like to thank all the authors for their efforts in preparing interesting papers and I hope that 
you w ill enjoy your participation in the Conference and your stay in Minsk.

We thank all who have worked so hard to make it a success. W e hope that you w ill experience 
an interesting conference and find many occasions to refresh old contacts and establish new ones.
I hope that this Conference w ill let us to wide our knowledge, to strengthen the contacts and w ill 
stimulate our researches and increase an optimism.

I wish you, Dear Colleagues, every success and good creative work.

Prof. Anatoly N. Morozevitch
Chairman of the Organizing Committee ICINASTe'Ol
October 2001 
Minsk, Belarus
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